
 
 

Good evening Voyagers 

This is Justine Carter, principal of the Virtual Academy @ Randolph, with a few 
announcements for next week.   

First, I want to thank ALL of our students for a wonderful first week of school.  I 
also want to thank all our parents for being patient and supportive while everyone 
adjusts to technology and virtual learning.   

Elementary Parents:  Our teachers will begin administering the mClass 
assessment in the upcoming weeks.  This can be done virtually.  3rd grade 
parents: All 3rd graders will be taking the B.O.G. (Beginning of Grade test) on 
Wednesday, September 8th.  We are required to administer this test on-site at the 
Virtual Academy @ Randolph.  Please call the main office if your student requires 
transportation to and from school on the test day.  

Middle School Parents:  Students should have received emails from their iLearn 
instructors prompting them to join their iLearn Canvas Course.  Please call our 
main office if you have not received the course invite.   

Parents-we are continuing to work through some scheduling issues.  If your 
student’s schedule changes, for any reason, we will notify you and the student in 
advance of any changes and with the appropriate Google Meet codes.   

We are in the process of uploading several tutorial videos on our website to help 
both our students and parents successfully navigate virtual learning.    

Parents-if you would like to be an “observer” in your child’s Pearson courses-
please access the Parent Observer link on our website and complete the required 
information for us to submit to Pearson to generate your login information.  

We would also like to encourage all students to wear headphones during live 
lessons to minimize background noise. We encourage all our students to create 
learning environments with minimal distractions.   

Finally, thank you for continuing to support our students on their journey through 
virtual learning.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call our main office 
at 336-318-0076.  

Have a wonderful evening.  


